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ner@cpuc.ca.gov (ner@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: LCC Follow-Up Meeting: Land Donations to Federal Agencies 

Hi, Nancy.

Just wanted to check in with you about setting up some time for PG&E and the 
Commission to talk about the Land Conservation Commitment issues related to 
transfers of lands to federal agencies. I can appreciate how frustrating it is for those 
not close to the issues to understand why we have not been able to come to resolution 
but I am also hopeful that you trust we are all reasonable and rational people with the 
best of intentions who are trying to work our way through some very complex issues.
In any case, I would appreciate an opportunity to vet this more with you before we 
elevate it within the CPUC and PG&E to ensure we have fully explored and mutually 
understand the issues to be resolved.

I am on vacation beginning in about an hour and won't be back until the 18th, so I'm 
hoping you and others might be interested to meet later this month? As much as I 
hate to admit it, I will be looking at e-mail occasionally while on vacation so please let 
me know how you would like to proceed and I'll get someone on point to work through 
the logistics.

Thanks, and have a great holiday weekend!

Mike

SB GT&S 0317889
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